
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees  
From: Library Director A. Thiem-Menning  
Date: 9/17/2024 
Re: Saturdays 
 
Saturdays from January to May accounted for 3,510 people. Saturdays from June to 
August accounted for 1,663. We were open 20 Saturdays from January to May; that 
is an average of 175.5 people per Saturday. We were open 13 Saturdays over the 
summer, an average of 127.9 people per Saturday. 
 
In all, for our first summer Saturdays open, I am very pleased with the statistics. We 
have not had summer hours for more than 20 years, so I do think it will take time for 
people to learn that we are now open in the summer.  
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